Army Headquarters i

Office of the Chief of Army

COFS/OUT/2014/R20927147

Mr David Butler
cavdb_71@hotmail.com

Dear Mr Butler

Thank you for your request to manufacture Army unit colour patches and to on-sell items
featuring Australian Army emblems.

The request is approved. You are authorised to manufacture Army unit patches on request
from units, and in accordance with the Unit Colour Patch Register
(http://www.army.gov.au/Qur-work/Equipment-and-clothing/Army-Dress-Manual/Unit-
Colour-Patch-Register) and the specificiations provided to you by the unit. You may display
photographs of these items on your social media sites.

I also authorise you to collect and on-sell surplus items that display an Australian Army
emblem that have been purchased from an authorised supplier, and to display and sell the
items through the website www.colourpatch.com.au.

In accordance with Section 83 of the Defence Act 1903, the Australian Army owns the
copyright of all Australian Army emblems. The emblems must not to be renamed, cropped
manipulated or edited in any way, used in part or overlayed with another image.

Colour Patch is not authorised to assign or attempt to assign any right to a third party on the
basis of this approval.

Thank you for taking the time to contact us with your request.

Yours sincerely,

WB Stothart, AM

Colonel

Deputy Chief of Staff — Army Headquarters
R1-04-B028

2;"' January 2015



